
 

 
 

 

September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to confirm that your child has been allocated a place on the trip to see “The Curious 
Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time” at The Mayflower Theatre, Southampton which will be taking 
place on Thursday 27th January 2022. 

As stated in my earlier letter, we will leave school at 12.00pm and return to Kingshill School by 

approximately 6.00 p.m. Pupils will need to eat their lunch preferably at breaktime and bring a drink 

and some snacks for the day. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, they must talk to the 

school kitchen the day before the trip to organise a packed lunch, which they can collect on the 

morning of the trip.  

Please make payment now of £30.00 using the ParentMailPMX our on-line system. This payment 
must be received by the end of the school day on Friday 8th October 2021. 
 
Please can you also complete the attached medical consent form or the on-line form and return it to 
the School Bank along with your payment by the end of the school day on Friday 8th October 2021. 
 
As with any trip of this type, should any pupil's behaviour, attendance or work cause concern, we 
reserve the right to exclude them from the trip. 
 
As stated in the previous letter, this is a very tight turnaround but, as with all of our theatre trips, we 
do have to book and pay for the tickets in advance. The theatre sets a payment deadline and if we 
do not pay by this time all tickets are released.  
 
It is extremely important that all deadlines are met.  If payment has not been received by the 
deadline your child’s ticket will be released.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms E Stones 
Head of Expressive Arts  


